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Participants in the criminal justice system are
invited to a one-day workshop on Saturday, 2
November at Bathurst Court House, aimed at
closing the Bugmy Bar Gap.

The Bugmy Bar Gap

It has been more than 10 years since the High Court
recognised that the relevance of an offender’s
experience of disadvantage during childhood does
not diminish over time. Despite Courts, legal
practitioners and support agencies working to
address the effects of such disadvantage, more can
be done.

The workshop will:
« Educate and build a network of connections with
all those working for or with offenders.
o Facilitate the sharing of knowledge and
experience.

REGISTER INTEREST

Formal invitation to follow




